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Dear Dr. Christie, 

Thank you for your letter dated July 29th, and for the cheque for £3,000 

made payable to the Haemostasis Research Fund. I am very grateful for your 

generous support on this research project. 

I had the opportunity to discuss the project in greater detail with Dr. 

Townsend when we met recently in Stockholm. I will, of course, keep in 

touch with her, and as you suggest I will make arrangements for further 

C discussions between you and Dr. Triger and myself in a few months time. 

Kind regards. 

Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 

F. E. 

Preston_._._._._._._._._._._._._., 

Reader and Consultant in Haematology. 
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